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Poulsbo Rotary Club International Service Committee thanks you for taking the time to apply to partner with us on your project.  When a Grant Funding Proposal is received by the Poulsbo Rotary Club International Service Committee, we will be evaluating the proposal based on the following criteria.

Each project should:

· Qualify in one or more areas of our Focus: 
Child Education
Child Health
Water & Sanitation
Economic Development
· Have an Advocate from the International Service Committee to help shepherd the funding proposal through the committee.
Contact committee chair Brenda Wall at (360) 710-1069 or poulsborotaryisc@gmail.com if you need to be connected to a committee member
· Respond to a significant need within our international community
· Make a substantial impact
· Be sustainable
· Leverage other funds and forge partnerships that will increase the impact of Poulsbo Rotary Club Foundation funds
· Have ongoing Poulsbo Rotary Club recognition with the project 
· Allow the diverse membership of the Poulsbo Rotary Club to identify with the project and to support it enthusiastically
· Provide ongoing opportunities for Rotarian participation in implementation of the project
· Show specific plans for project oversight and measurable goals


We look forward to hearing from you and the possibilities of helping to fund your project.  Our committee meets monthly, where the proposals are reviewed.  Depending on your submittal date, you should hear back from us with 4 to 8 weeks.  Please feel free to follow up with us if you have not heard back from us.  Thank you again for applying.


Brenda Wall, Chair
International Services Committee
Poulsbo Rotary Club
